
Panel  discussion  on  drug
addiction
Sierra Nevada College’s next Fireside Chat, hosted by Andy
Whyman, will feature a comprehensive, expert panel discussing
the  social  and  economic  impact  of  addiction  and  the
possibilities  available  for  constructive,  coordinated
prevention  and  control.  Panelists  with  backgrounds  in
medicine,  law,  enforcement,  and  counseling  include:

-Judge Harold G. Albright practiced law in Reno for 27 years
before being elected judge in 1999. He has served as a member
of the Nevada Supreme Court alternative dispute resolution and
implementation committees.

–  Mark  Hall  Broadhead,  physician,  has  been  the  medical
director for Renown Behavioral Health since 2001, while also
working  as  an  associate  professor  of  psychiatry  at  the
University of Nevada School of Medicine. He has given numerous
presentations on addiction, substance use disorders, and the
effects of methamphetamines.

– Michael A. Haley serves as the sheriff for Washoe County. He
is  the  senior  law  enforcement  executive  in  the  county
overseeing  a  population  of  over  410,000  residents  and
approximately  5.1  million  annual  visitors.

– Eric W. Lamberts, physician, is the head of the First Day
Recovery  Program  at  West  Hills  Hospital.  The  First  Day
Recovery  Program  includes  detoxification,  inpatient
rehabilitation, and relapse prevention. Lamberts also works as
an associate professor of psychiatry at the University of
Nevada School of Medicine.

– Charles E. “Charlie” Stookey has been a licensed alcohol and
drug abuse counselor since 1989. He has worked in a social
model  detox  center,  transitional  recovery  house,  and  a
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hospital-based treatment center for adults and adolescents.

This panel discussion will be Oct. 21 at 7pm in Sierra Nevada
College’s  Tahoe  Center  for  Environmental  Sciences,  rooms
139/141. Refreshments will be served.

For more information on the event, contact Shelia Leijon at
(775)  832.1310,  shelia_leijon@ivgid.org,  or  Debi  Noonan  at
(775) 831.1314, ext. 7420, dnoonan@sierranevada.edu.


